

1 June 2022

Mr John Moyle Chief Executive Officer City of Tea Tree Gully

Dear Mr Moyle,

Draft Cats By-Law 2022 consultation

As you may be aware, Council has prepared a draft by-law for cats that is intended to assist with the management and control of cats within our Council area.

If the by-law is approved, it will require cat owners to:

- Register their cat(s) on the www.dogsandcatsonline.com.au website
- If they own or keep more than 2 cats, arrange a permit for additional pets (responsible pet owners will be able to keep more than 2 cats).
- Keep their cat(s) within property boundaries between 9pm and 7am.
- Ensure their cat is wearing a collar with identifying information if it leaves the owner's property.
- Ensure their cat is not an unreasonable nuisance on other people's premises through noise, odour, urination or defecation.

From 1 January 2024, cats would also need to stay within their owner's property boundary at all times unless they are under effective control (eg in a cat box or vehicle, or on a short leash).

The by-law is available to view at https://connect2.campbelltown.sa.gov.au, Council's Office, The ARC Campbelltown or the Campbelltown Library.

Council invites your organisation to provide feedback on the draft By-Law by sending an email to mail@campbelltown.sa.gov.au or writing to Community Engagement, Campbelltown City Council, PO Box 1, Campbelltown SA 5074. Please note that feedback provided via social media will not be considered.



Further enquiries about the consultation should be directed to lbarton@campbelltown.sa.gov.au or 8366 9222.

The consultation closes at 5pm, Friday 1 July 2022 and we look forward to receiving your feedback.

Yours sincerely

Lyn Barton

Manager Governance & Community Interaction